
5th November 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 5 & 6 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Years 5/6 Sports Hall Athletics Competition  

Harvey Hadden Sports Village, Nottingham 
 

On Thursday 8th November, the children in Years Five and Six will be competing in a Sports Hall Athletics 

competition at Harvey Hadden Sports Village, Nottingham. Whilst the emphasis will be on fun and enjoyment, the 

children will compete against other schools in a range of athletics events. 

Your child will be required to wear their Hollygirt P.E. kit (including tracksuit) and trainers. They should also bring 

a water bottle and their usual healthy snack in their Hollygirt swimming bag. We shall leave for Harvey Hadden 

Sports Village at around 12:15pm, and will be back in time for the usual end of day proceedings, including after 

school clubs. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Deacon  

Head of PE  


